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The Sunshine State Conference (SSC) joined a growing number of leagues to suspend all
game competition for the Fall 2020 season. Fall sports may potentially compete in the
Spring 2021 semester.

This difficult decision follows the SSC's careful consideration of many potential concerns
and risks associated with the COVID-19 pandemic. League members believe that
canceling the season and all related game travel is the best option to safeguard our
student-athletes and communities at this time.

The SSC will decide no later than Oct. 1 about basketball and swimming competitions
scheduled for November and December.

Lynn's coaches and athletics staff remain committed to helping our student-athletes
maximize their athletic performance and leverage their experience for success after
college. The conference and the university will also explore creative approaches and
alternatives to providing future competitive experiences for our fall sport student-athletes,
including the possibility of conducting fall sports competition and conference
championships in the spring semester.
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